
Do not sign on to HB 4005. 
 
If you have a car stolen, trade it in or sell it yourself do you want to be fined or prosecuted because the 
next driver of the car is drunk and kills someone within 2 years of your ownership ending? 
 
Get real and get a grip on your anti-gun mania.  This is a foolish and ridiculous attempt to punish lawful 
firearm owners and does NOTHING to address lawbreakers. 
 
Gordon Woodward 
Oregon Voter 
 


